
 
Bountiful City Light and Power 

 
Pole Inspection Notification 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
SUBJECT: Osmose Utilities Services, Inc. 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Bountiful City Light & Power has contracted with Osmose Utilities Services Inc. to 

perform utility pole safety inspection and restoration services throughout the entire City. 

The pole testing is required to ensure that the electrical system is in a safe and reliable 

operating condition.  

Osmose crews will be working in the area to evaluate the condition of Bountiful’s poles 

and to perform any necessary maintenance.  We ask that you allow Osmose personnel 

access to all Bountiful City Light & Power electric facilities that are located within or 

adjacent to your property. Once on-site, the inspection process takes approximately 10-

30 minutes per pole but can occasionally extend up to two hours when restoration 

activities are required. 

We apologize for any inconvenience the completion of this important process may 
cause. If you have any additional questions about the pole maintenance program 
please contact Osmose at 518-795-0813. You may also acquire more information by 

visiting their website at www.osmoseutilities.com. 

You may also contact Luke Veigel at Bountiful City Power Department, at 801-298-6072.   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding, 

Allen Ray Johnson 
Director 

http://www.osmoseutilities.com/

